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Stressbewältigung Gert Kaluza 2018-02-08 Mit diesem
Kursleiter-Manual werden Sie fit für die Durchführung
des psychologischen Gesundheitsförderungsprogramms
"Gelassen und sicher im Stress". Es wird seit über 20
Jahren erfolgreich eingesetzt und von den gesetzlichen
Krankenkassen als geprüfte Präventionsmaßnahme
gefördert. In Teil I finden Sie Hintergrundwissen aus
der Stressforschung: kompakt, fundiert und verständlich.
Teil II enthält Trainingsbausteine in 4 Trainings- und 5
Ergänzungsmodulen: (1) Entspannungstraining: entspannen
und loslassen. (2) Mentaltraining: förderliche
Denkweisen und Einstellungen entwickeln. (3)
Problemlösetraining: Stresssituationen wahrnehmen,
annehmen und verändern. (4) Genusstraining: erholen und
genießen. (5) Ergänzungsmodule zu Stressbewältigung
durch Sport und Bewegung, Pflege des sozialen Netzes,
Zielklärung, gesunden Umgang mit der Zeit und der 4xAStrategie für den Akutfall. Aus dem Inhalt: Didaktische
Hinweise für eine kompetente Durchführung des Trainings
– abwechslungsreiche Gestaltung durch viele Übungen –
Teilnehmerunterlagen, die informieren und motivieren –
alle Trainingsmaterialien im Buch stehen zum Ausdrucken
für Teilnehmer online zur Verfügung. Der Autor: Prof.
Dr. Gert Kaluza ist psychologischer Psychotherapeut und
als Trainer, Coach und Autor im Bereich der
individuellen und betrieblichen Gesundheitsförderung
tätig. Nach über 20jähriger Tätigkeit an Universitäten
gründete er 2002 sein eigenes Fortbildungs- und
Trainingsinstitut, das GKM-Institut für
Gesundheitspsychologie.
The Political System of Bosnia and Herzegovina Damir
Banović 2020-09-12 This book is an introduction to the
basics of Bosnian political structure, institutions, and
political processes. Twenty-five years after the Dayton
Peace Agreement ended the Bosnian war, the political
process still maintains various levels and divisions
among political entities. A transitional, post-conflict,
divided, multicultural, state-building society, Bosnia
and Herzegovina represents a complex and unique
political system through which a myriad of topics can be
studied. Applying multidisciplinary and
interdisciplinary methodologies, the book presents a
descriptive analysis and critical evaluation of the
various aspects of the political system of Bosnia and
Herzegovina. The chapters address various aspects of the
political system, such as institutions and state
building, the legal system and the post-war
constitution, as well as an examination of Bosnia and
Herzegovina’s place in the international community and
their relationship with European Union and NATO.
Providing a holistic view of the development, politics,
and policy of this unique state, this book will be ideal
for students studying the contemporary history of Bosnia
and Herzegovina, as well as students and researchers of
political science, international relations, and
development.
Host Bibliographic Record for Boundwith Item Barcode
30112048068784 and Others 2013
The Chicago School of Architecture Carl W. Condit 1964
Discusses the materials and structural techniques of
this period in relation to the economic and cultural
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growth of Chicago and analyzes the school's role in the
development of modern architecture
Depression and Diabetes Wayne Katon 2011-06-09 In recent
years, there has been a growing awareness of the
multiple interrelationships between depression and
various physical diseases. The WPA is providing an
update of currently available evidence on these
interrelationships by the publication of three books,
dealing with the comorbidity of depression with
diabetes, heart disease and cancer. Depression is a
frequent and serious comorbid condition in diabetes,
which adversely affects quality of life and the longterm prognosis. Co-occurrent depression presents
peculiar clinical challenges, making both conditions
harder to manage. Depression and Diabetes is the first
book devoted to the interaction between these common
disorders. World leaders in diabetes, depression and
public health synthesize current evidence, including
some previously unpublished data, in a concise, easy-toread format. They provide an overview of the
epidemiology, pathogenesis, medical costs, management,
and public health and cultural implications of the
comorbidity between depression and diabetes. The book
describes how the negative consequences of depression in
diabetes could be avoided, given that effective
depression treatments for diabetic patients are
available. Its practical approach makes the book ideal
for all those involved in the management of these
patients: psychiatrists, psychologists, diabetologists,
general practitioners, diabetes specialist nurses and
mental health nurses.
Panic Disorder and Agoraphobia Borwin Bandelow 2013-09
Part of the Oxford Psychiatry Library series, this
pocketbook provides a user-friendly introduction to the
diagnosis, etiology, and treatment of patients with
panic disorder.
Child and Adolescent Development in Risky Adverse
Contexts Blanca Estela Barcelata Eguiarte 2021-12-12
This book analyzes the factors and mechanisms involved
in the development and adaptation of children and
adolescents to adverse and risky contexts in four Latin
American countries: Argentina, Brazil, Chile and Mexico.
The experience of growing up in contexts of poverty and
social vulnerability is a risk factor for child and
adolescent development which may produce a series of
negative effects in their adulthood, including mental
disorders. This is a global concern, but so far the
majority of literature about the topic has focused on
developed countries. This volume aims to enrich the
international literature by presenting results of
research carried out in developing countries, showing
how children and adolescents deal with adverse and risky
contexts and analyzing both negative outcomes and the
development of resilience and coping strategies. The
studies gathered in this volume are theoretically
grounded on systemic and ecological models which analyze
developmental trajectories and outcomes taking into
account the interaction of different ecological systems,
such as the individual, the family, the school and the
wider society. Departing from this theoretical
framework, the chapters in this volume analyze the risk
factors posed to child and adolescent development by
adverse and risky social contexts and present evidenceDownloaded from peterburg.ino-shkola.ru on July 5, 2022 by
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based interventions aimed at both preventing negative
outcomes and helping children and adolescents develop
coping strategies to deal with adverse situations, such
as poverty and social marginalization. Child and
Adolescent Development in Risky Adverse Contexts: A
Latin American Perspective will be of interest to
developmental, clinical, health, and educational
psychologists, as well as social workers, directly
working or doing research with children and adolescents
in situations of social vulnerability.
The Doll Boleslaw Prus 2011-02-23 Boleslaw Prus is often
compared to Chekhov, and Prus’s masterpiece might be
described as an intimate epic, a beautifully detailed,
utterly absorbing exploration of life in latenineteenth-century Warsaw, which is also a prophetic
reckoning with some of the social forces—imperialism,
nationalism, anti-Semitism among them—that would soon
convulse Europe as never before. But The Doll is above
all a brilliant novel of character, dramatizing
conflicting ideas through the various convictions,
ambitions, confusions, and frustrations of an extensive
and varied cast. At the center of the book are three men
from three different generations. Prus’s fatally flawed
hero is Wokulski, a successful businessman who yearns
for recognition from Poland’s decadent aristocracy and
falls desperately in love with the highborn, glacially
beautiful Izabela. Wokulski’s story is intertwined with
those of the incorrigibly romantic old clerk Rzecki,
nostalgic for the revolutions of 1848, and of the bright
young scientist Ochocki, who dreams of a future full of
flying machines and other marvels, making for a book of
great scope and richness that is, as Stanisław Barańczak
writes in his introduction, at once “an old-fashioned
yet still fascinating love story . . . , a still topical
diagnosis of society’s ills, and a forceful yet subtle
portrayal of a tragically doomed man.
Swit. Dziennik poswiecony polityce, przemyslowi i
literaturze. Redaktor T. Wislocki. (Morgendämmerung.)
Teofil Wislocki 1856
The Oxford Handbook of Postcolonial Studies Graham
Huggan 2013-09-12 The Oxford Handbook of Postcolonial
Studies is a major reference work, which aims to provide
informed insights into the possible future of
postcolonial studies as well as a comparative overview
of the latest developments in the field.
Gazeta Lwowska 1851
Hands-On Design Patterns with React Native Mateusz
Grzesiukiewicz 2018-09-29 Learn how to write cross
platform React Native code by using effective design
patterns in the JavaScript world. Get to know industry
standard patterns as well as situational patterns.
Decouple your application with these set of “Idea
patterns”. Key Features Mobile development in React
Native should be done in a reusable way. Learn how to
build scalable applications using JavaScript patterns
that are battle tested. Try effective techniques on your
own using over 80 standalone examples. Book Description
React Native helps developers reuse code across
different mobile platforms like iOS and Android. This
book will show you effective design patterns in the
React Native world and will make you ready for
professional development in big teams. The book will
focus only on the patterns that are relevant to
JavaScript, ECMAScript, React and React Native. However,
you can successfully transfer a lot of the skills and
techniques to other languages. I call them “Idea
patterns”. This book will start with the most standard
development patterns in React like component building
patterns, styling patterns in React Native and then
extend these patterns to your mobile application using
real world practical examples. Each chapter comes with
full, separate source code of applications that you can
build and run on your phone. The book is also diving
into architectural patterns. Especially how to adapt MVC
to React environment. You will learn Flux architecture
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and how Redux is implementing it. Each approach will be
presented with its pros and cons. You will learn how to
work with external data sources using libraries like
Redux thunk and Redux Saga. The end goal is the ability
to recognize the best solution for a given problem for
your next mobile application. What you will learn
Explore the design Patterns in React Native Learn the
best practices for React Native development Explore
common React patterns that are highly used within React
Native development Learn to decouple components and use
dependency injection in your applications Explore the
best ways of fetching data from the backend systems
Learn the styling patterns and how to implement custom
mobile designs Explore the best ways to organize your
application code in big codebases Who this book is for
The ideal target audience for this book are people eager
to learn React Native design patterns who already know
the basics of JavaScript. We can assume that the target
audience already knows how to write Hello World in
JavaScript and know what are the functions, recursive
functions, JavaScript types and loops.
Books from Poland 2000
A Grammar of Contemporary Polish Oscar E. Swan 2002
Narodziny imperium Katarzyna Błachowska 2001
Vulkan Cookbook Pawel Lapinski 2017-04-28 Work through
recipes to unlock the full potential of the next
generation graphics API—Vulkan About This Book This book
explores a wide range of modern graphics programming
techniques and GPU compute methods to make the best use
of the Vulkan API Learn techniques that can be applied
to a wide range of platforms desktop, smartphones, and
embedded devices Get an idea on the graphics engine with
multi-platform support and learn exciting imaging
processing and post-processing techniques Who This Book
Is For This book is ideal for developers who know C/C++
languages, have some basic familiarity with graphics
programming, and now want to take advantage of the new
Vulkan API in the process of building next generation
computer graphics. Some basic familiarity of Vulkan
would be useful to follow the recipes. OpenGL developers
who want to take advantage of the Vulkan API will also
find this book useful. What You Will Learn Work with
Swapchain to present images on screen Create, submit,
and synchronize operations processed by the hardware
Create buffers and images, manage their memory, and
upload data to them from CPU Explore descriptor sets and
set up an interface between application and shaders
Organize drawing operations into a set of render passes
and subpasses Prepare graphics pipelines to draw 3D
scenes and compute pipelines to perform mathematical
calculations Implement geometry projection and
tessellation, texturing, lighting, and post-processing
techniques Write shaders in GLSL and convert them into
SPIR-V assemblies Find out about and implement a
collection of popular, advanced rendering techniques
found in games and benchmarks In Detail Vulkan is the
next generation graphics API released by the Khronos
group. It is expected to be the successor to OpenGL and
OpenGL ES, which it shares some similarities with such
as its cross-platform capabilities, programmed pipeline
stages, or nomenclature. Vulkan is a low-level API that
gives developers much more control over the hardware,
but also adds new responsibilities such as explicit
memory and resources management. With it, though, Vulkan
is expected to be much faster. This book is your guide
to understanding Vulkan through a series of recipes. We
start off by teaching you how to create instances in
Vulkan and choose the device on which operations will be
performed. You will then explore more complex topics
such as command buffers, resources and memory
management, pipelines, GLSL shaders, render passes, and
more. Gradually, the book moves on to teach you advanced
rendering techniques, how to draw 3D scenes, and how to
improve the performance of your applications. By the end
of the book, you will be familiar with the latest
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advanced techniques implemented with the Vulkan API,
which can be used on a wide range of platforms. Style
and approach This recipe-based guide will empower you to
implement modern graphic programming techniques and help
gain a solid understanding of the new Vulkan API.
Emancypantki (Emancipated Women) Boleslaw Prus
2015-02-16 Emancypantki (Emancipated Women), by the
acclaimed Polish author Boleslaw Prus, was first
published as a serial in the Daily Courier (Kurier
Codzienny), 1890-1893, and as a book in 1894. Leading
his readers, in a manner reminiscent of Dickens, from an
elegant girls’ school in Warsaw to a provincial
town—from a magnate’s palace to a boarding house for
working women and a secret lying-in hospital for
unmarried mothers—Prus explored the choices available to
women in his time, and the forces that influenced those
choices. An intriguing love story with an ambiguous
ending adds spice.
The Coming Spring Stefan ?eromski 2007-01-01 Zeromski's
last novel tells the story of Cezary Baryka, a young
Pole who finds himself in Baku, Azerbaijan, a
predominantly Armenia city, as the Russian Revolution
breaks out. He becomes embroiled in the chaos caused by
the revolution, and barely escapes with his life. Then,
he and his father set off on a horrendous journey west
to reach Poland. His father dies en route, but Cezary
makes it to the newly independent Poland. Here he
struggles to find his place in the turmoil of the new
country. Cezary sees the suffering of the poor and the
working classes, yet his experiences in the newly formed
Soviet Union make him deeply suspicious of socialist and
communist solutions. Cezary is an outsider among both
the gentry and the working classes, and he cannot find
where he belongs. Furthermore, he has unsuccessful and
tragic love relations. The novel ends when, despite his
profound misgivings, he takes up political action on
behalf of the poor.
Bibliografia polska: A-Z. t. 6-7. Dopełnienia. A-Z Karol
Estreicher 1878
The Valley of Fear Illustrated Sir Arthur Conan Doyle
2021-05-26 The Valley of Fear is the fourth and very
last Sherlock Holmes novel by Sir Arthur Conan Doyle. It
is loosely primarily based at the Molly Maguires and
Pinkerton agent James McParland. The tale was first
published within the Strand Magazine among September
1914 and May 1915
Handbook of Schizophrenia Spectrum Disorders, Volume III
Michael S. Ritsner 2011-04-13 A few disorders have some
of the same symptoms as schizophrenia including
schizoaffective disorders, schizophreniform disorder,
schizotypal and schizoid personality disorders,
delusional disorder, and autism (schizophrenia spectrum
disorders). Since the 2000 there has been significant
progress in our understanding of the early
presentations, assessment, suspected neuropathology, and
treatment of these disorders. Recent technological
breakthroughs in basic sciences hold promise for
advancing our understanding of the pathophysiology of
schizophrenia spectrum disorders. This collective
monograph reviewers recent researches regarding the
origins, onset, course, and outcome of schizophrenia
spectrum disorders. In particular, this book will be
illustrate new developments in terms of conceptual
models, and research methodology, genetics and genomics,
brain imaging and neurochemical studies, neurophysiology
and information processing in schizophrenia spectrum
disorders patients. Also will be highlighted new
developments in our understanding of the childhood
psychosis, prodromal and first-episode states, in
treatment and rehabilitation. Thus, the purpose of this
book is to provide up-to-date overview of the rapid
advances made in the clinical and basic science studies
supporting our understanding of the relationship between
cerebral processes and clinical, cognitive and other
presentations of the schizophrenia spectrum disorders.
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In addition, this book aims to monitor important
research developments, which may be relevant to
treatment, and rehabilitation of patients.
A Horse Book Mary Tourtel 2019-12-09 "A Horse Book" by
Mary Tourtel. Published by Good Press. Good Press
publishes a wide range of titles that encompasses every
genre. From well-known classics & literary fiction and
non-fiction to forgotten−or yet undiscovered gems−of
world literature, we issue the books that need to be
read. Each Good Press edition has been meticulously
edited and formatted to boost readability for all ereaders and devices. Our goal is to produce eBooks that
are user-friendly and accessible to everyone in a highquality digital format.
Nowiny 1854
The Languages of the World Kenneth Katzner 2002-09-11
This third edition of Kenneth Katzner's best-selling
guide to languages is essential reading for language
enthusiasts everywhere. Written with the non-specialist
in mind, its user-friendly style and layout, delightful
original passages, and exotic scripts, will continue to
fascinate the reader. This new edition has been
thoroughly revised to include more languages, more
countries, and up-to-date data on populations. Features
include: *information on nearly 600 languages
*individual descriptions of 200 languages, with sample
passages and English translations *concise notes on
where each language is spoken, its history, alphabet and
pronunciation *coverage of every country in the world,
its main language and speaker numbers *an introduction
to language families
Integrating Omics Data George Tseng 2015-09-23 Tutorial
chapters by leaders in the field introduce state-of-theart methods to handle information integration problems
of omics data.
Young Children's Behaviour Louise Porter 2020-07-16 'The
book provides a comprehensive, yet practical discussion
of guidance strategies that can be implemented in a
variety of situations. These strategies promote a
respect for children and their rights, enhance
children's self-esteem, and help to foster pro-social
skills. This book is a must-read for both students and
practitioners who work with children and families.' - Dr
Laura McFarland, School of Education, Charles Sturt
University Drawing on the latest research evidence,
Young Children's Behaviour outlines the beliefs and
values that underpin the guidance approach to managing
the behaviours of children from birth to eight years of
age. In contrast with rewards-and-punishment systems,
guidance believes that children do not need incentives
to behave well, but instead need skills. Rather than
punishing them for lacking skills, guidance teaches
young children self-regulation skills so that they can
behave considerately. The author provides practical
strategies that both meet children's needs and safeguard
the rights of surrounding adults and children. These
methods include listening, being assertive, giving
positive instructions, solving problems collaboratively,
and coaching children to self-regulate their emotions
and impulses. The text also offers advice on responding
to many common challenges including separation distress,
meltdowns, aggression, and social withdrawal. Finally,
the book suggests how educators can provide educational
and behavioural support for children with atypical
development and describes how to foster effective
relationships with parents whose children display
challenging behaviours. Dr Louise Porter powerfully
argues that behaviour guidance is the most effective
approach to working with young children and reflects the
deepest values of early childhood education and care.
The World Atlas of Language Structures Martin Haspelmath
2005-07-21 The World Atlas of Language Structures is a
book and CD combination displaying the structural
properties of the world's languages. Its 142 world maps
and numerous regional maps are all in full colour. Each
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world map shows an average of 400 languages and is
accompanied by a fully referenced description. The CD
provides an interactive version of the database which
allows the user to customize the maps and find and test
correlations. The Atlas is an indispensablesource of
information for linguists, anthropologists, and
geographers. It will be especially valuable for
typologists, grammatical theorists, historical
linguists, and those interested in a particular region.
It sets new standards in comparative linguistics. No
institution involved in language research can afford to
bewithout it.
The AMDP System Broome, Matthew R. 2017-10-31 The 9th
edition of this valuable tool for assessing and
documenting psychopathology, now in English! Now in its
9th edition, the AMDP System is a widely used tool for
documenting psychiatric symptoms in clinical and
research projects. It is not only an essential part of
many internal clinical documentation systems, but it is
also a valuable instrument for training the
identification of psychopathological symptoms. This new
edition, now in English, involved the complete revision
of the psychopathological and somatic symptoms, with
particular attention to the elimination of ambiguities
and inconsistencies, to the precision of definitions, to
the exact differentiation of the self and other ratings,
as well as to the user friendliness of the system.
Taking account of developments in recent years in the
description and rating of psychopathological symptoms,
this latest edition of the AMDP System has been extended
by an additional eleven psychopathological and three
somatic symptoms and a new section on syndrome formation
in the appendix. This clearly structured manual enables
the standardized application of the system, making it an
invaluable tool in the training of medicine and
psychology students and an essential reference volume in
the psychiatric field. The AMD System is also available
as test consisting of manual and documentation forms.
Statistical Analysis of Gene Expression Microarray Data
Terry Speed 2003-03-26 Although less than a decade old,
the field of microarray data analysis is now thriving
and growing at a remarkable pace. Biologists,
geneticists, and computer scientists as well as
statisticians all need an accessible, systematic
treatment of the techniques used for analyzing the vast
amounts of data generated by large-scale gene expression
studies
Przeglad. (Revue. Politische Zeitschrift, red. von
Lucjan Tatomir.) pol Lucyan Tatomir 1866
Not Quite What I Was Planning Larry Smith 2009-10-13
Deceptively simple and surprisingly addictive, Not Quite
What I Was Planning is a thousand glimpses of
humanity—six words at a time. One Life. Six Words.
What's Yours? When Hemingway famously wrote, "For Sale:
baby shoes, never worn," he proved that an entire story
can be told using a half dozen words. When the online
storytelling magazine SMITH asked readers to submit sixword memoirs, they proved a whole, real life can be told
this way too. The results are fascinating, hilarious,
shocking, and moving. From small sagas of bittersweet
romance ("Found true love, married someone else") to
proud achievements and stinging regrets ("After Harvard,
had baby with crackhead"), these terse true tales relate
the diversity of human experience in tasty bite-sized
pieces. From authors Jonathan Lethem and Richard Ford to
comedians Stephen Colbert and Amy Sedaris, to ordinary
folks around the world, everyone has a six-word story to
tell.
Bibliografia polska Karol Estreicher 1878
Wiek. (Czasopismo polityczne). Red. Joz. Feliks
Wasilewski. (Das Jahrhundert. Politisches Blatt.) Jozef
Feliks Wasilewski 1864
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Iraq Since 1958 Marion Farouk-Sluglett 1987-01 Iraq
Since 1958 is the definitive political history of modern
Iraq from thefall of the Hashemite monarchy until today.
As the world prepares for war, it provides a critical
analysis of those issues that have dominated
Iraqiaffairs over the last half-century and will
continue to do so in the yearsto come -- with or without
Saddam Hussein. Iraq Since 1958 coverseverything from
the structure and ideology of the Ba'thist regime that
hasruled since 1968, the nature of the Iraqi economy,
tribalism, sectarianism, religious divisions within
Iraq, long-standing Iraqi foreign policyimperatives, the
personality of Saddam Hussein, and the role of the
Kurdsand the Shi'ites in a country dominated politically
by Sunni Muslims.
Clinical Handbook of Schizophrenia Kim Tornvall Mueser
2011-01-31 Reviewing the breadth of current knowledge on
schizophrenia, this handbook provides clear, practical
guidelines for effective assessment and treatment in
diverse contexts. Leading authorities have contributed
61 concise chapters on all aspects of the disorder and
its clinical management. In lieu of exhaustive
literature reviews, each chapter summarizes the state of
the science; highlights key points the busy practitioner
needs to know; and lists recommended resources,
including seminal research studies, invaluable clinical
tools, and more. Comprehensive, authoritative, and
timely, the volume will enable professionals in any
setting to better understand and help their patients or
clients with severe mental illness.
A Pioneer Mother Hamlin Garland 2017-09-05
Bibliografia polska Karol Józef Teofil Estreicher 1876
Confronting the Shadow Education System Mark Bray 2009
This book focuses on the so-called shadow education
system of private supplementary tutoring. In parts of
East Asia it has long existed on a large scale and it is
now becoming increasingly evident in other parts of Asia
and in Africa, Europe and North America. Pupils commonly
receive fee-free education in public schools and then at
the end of the day and/or during week-ends and vacations
supplementary tutoring in the same subjects on a feepaying basis.Supplementary private tutoring can have
positive dimensions. It helps students to cover the
curriculum, provides a structured occupation for pupils
outside school hours, and provides incomes for the
tutors. However, tutoring may also have negative
dimensions. If left to market forces, tutoring is likely
to maintain and increase social inequalities, and it can
create excessive pressure for young people who have
inadequate time for non-academic activities. Especially
problematic are situations in which school teachers
provide extra tutoring in exchange for fees from their
regular pupils.This book begins by surveying the scale,
nature and implications of the shadow education system
in a range of settings. It then identifies possible
government responses to the phenomenon and encourages a
proactive approach to designing appropriate policies.
A Little Princess Illustrated Frances Hodgson Burnett
2021-04-06 A Little Princess is a children's novel by
Frances Hodgson Burnett, first published as a book in
1905. It is an expanded version of the short story "Sara
Crewe: or, What Happened at Miss Minchin's", which was
serialized in St. Nicholas Magazine from December 1887,
and published in book form in 1888. According to
Burnett, after she composed the 1902 play A Little Unfairy Princess based on that story, her publisher asked
that she expand the story as a novel with "the things
and people that had been left out before".[4] The novel
was published by Charles Scribner's Sons (also publisher
of St. Nicholas) with illustrations by Ethel Franklin
Betts and the full title A Little Princess: Being the
Whole Story of Sara Crewe Now Being Told for the First
Time
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